PAC Newsletter

Spring 2022

The Importance of Donating & Volunteering With the PAC

Money donated and raised through the PAC, as well as the sacrifice of each Cetronia family's time by volunteering at our different events, is directly correlated to the activities that each student at Cetronia gets to participate in each year! Field trips, library books, scholarships, teacher grants, new playground equipment, and even school supplies are all made possible because of the PAC!



Ways to Connect

- Attend a PAC Meeting
- Sign up for Bloomz- download the app and join us:

Our username: CetroniaPAC PAC Code: MGXQKX

- Connect to @CetroniaPAC on Venmo for an easy way to donate
- Like PAC Cetronia Elementary on Facebook
- Follow @CETHedgehogs on Twitter
- Visit the PAC website: http://cetronia.mv-pta.org/

Dear Hedgehog Families,

Happy Spring!! We wanted to take a few minutes to update you on things the PAC has been up over the winter. Since our last newsletter update we hosted a Virtual Paint Night led by our very own Ms.Hardy, and PJ Whelihan's hosted a very successful Dine and Donate. We also opened up our IronPigs Ticket sales (with over 300 being purchased!), and finished our Otis Spunkmeyer sale! We are excited to have some upcoming in person community events soon so we can all be in person again during the IronPigs game as well as at FunFest in May!



Virtual Paint Night

Our Virtual Paint night was a sold out event and our Hedgehogs had lots of fun! Ms. Hardy did a great job leading the event, and the kids' paintings were wonderful! Thanks again Ms. Hardy for being willing to help our kids have a fun night!

Yearbook Orders

The yearbook order deadline has been extended to April 4th. The free customizable pages are no longer available as the deadline to customize has passed.

To order yours visit:

www. treering.com/validate

School Passcode: 1015979483753582

PAC Newsletter

Spring 2022

Upcoming Events:

- March 25-31: Book Fair, Ice Cream Social on March 25th for opening night
- March 31: Udder Bar Dine & Donate
- April 12: Otis Spunkmeyer Order pick up at school
- April 22: Cetronia Night
 @ IronPigs (ticketed event)
- May 11: Save-the-Date Fun Fest
- May 12: PAC Meeting @7PM
- May 27: Wear Red, White, and Blue
- June 9: Last Day of School

How to Volunteer:

To volunteer at Cetronia you will need to have your clearances. The application process is simple and clearances are good for 5 years! Visit our website for more details!

http://cetronia.my-pta.org/

2019-2020 PAC Board

President, Jen Palaia
VP Communications, Bridget
Bareither
VP Fundraising, Tanya Adams
VP Volunteers, Gina Feichtl
VP Social Events, Dena Glazer

Secretary- Kari Walters Treasurer, Sally Hyatt

Volunteer Openings

We currently need volunteers to help with Book Fair as well as Mileage club. If you are interested in volunteering, and have not obtained your clearances, please reach out to Gina below to get the process started. Sign up were sent out in an email this week, but in case you didn't receive the email here are the links:

Book Fair Sign up:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054ca8a822aa8-fall2

Mileage Club Sign up:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054ca8a822aa8-cetronia28

Please contact our VP of Volunteers Gina at gina.feichtl@aol.com if you have any questions about volunteering.

Important Deadline!!!

If you placed an order during our Otis Spunkmeyer fundraiser, all orders will be available for pick up on Tuesday, April 12th at the school in the afternoon. Some items need to be refrigerated, and we will have no way to store items that are not picked up at this time. Please mark your calendars now to make arrangements for pickup that day. More details to come for more specific times.

If you have any other questions please email us at pac.cetronia@gmail.com We look forward to seeing you and your families soon!

Sincerely,

Bridget Bareither

PAC VP of Communications

PAC Newsletter

Spring 2022

	. •
	1
	1